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IMPORTANT FAFSA INFORMATION & DATES 

 
1) The FAFSA (the information that must be filled out to receive any financial aid for students 
entering post-secondary education Fall 2024) has had some major changes from years 
past.  Starting December 31st the new FASFA will open. (In years past it would have opened 

2) You will need a FSA ID to start the process. This will allow you to start the process.  Both 
parents/guardians and students will need ID Logins before you can begin this process. Here is a 
link to the login page:  https://studentaid.gov/fsa-id/sign-in/landing 

 PLEASE HAVE YOUR LOGIN BEFORE THE GENESEE FAFSA NIGHT. 

3) Genesee will be hosting a FASFA night in coordination with LCSC on January 10th, 2024 at 7 
pm.  An LCSC financial aid person will be there to answer general questions for the group and 
provide specific answers to individuals as needed.   

If you have any questions please contact Jason Hanson at Genesee Schools jhanson@sd282.org 

Genesee Blood Drive 

Here is a link to our blood drive on the January 22nd. Please consider signing up and letting your 
children donate as well. We appreciate your support in giving students an opportunity to donate in a 
safe supported environment with friends for their first time! 

https://coordinators.vitalant.org/vwp/portal/vwp/venues#:~:text=https%3A//donors.vitalant.org/dwp/
portal/dwa/appointment/guest/phl/timeSlotsExtr%3Ftoken%3D8%252Bgjgcz%252FQb6qj3%
252F626QB2HeW4lxpXKiIfD2GKtUQ3PM%253D  
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Sharing Tree 
Sharing Tree 
 
Thank you to everyone for your very generous support of the 
Sharing Tree again this year! This project, sponsored by the 
Genesee Education Association, was able to provide gifts for 19 
families (48 children) in our community. This project is possible 
because of the tremendous donations of gifts, time, money, 
wrapping supplies, and support from our entire community and 
region. Special thanks to our adopting families, community 
groups, special shoppers, and the Genesee School District staff. 
 
Many local groups adopt families and donate faithfully to this 
project every year and some people bought a gift for the first 
time. It is heartwarming to know we live in such a caring and 
giving community! Thank you to all of the families involved in the 
Sharing Tree. Your generosity made Christmas special for many 
children in our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Hanson 
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